
. . . . . . . . . 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   

 

 

February 2, 2023 

               

                Dear Shadow Customer, 
 

We were recently notified of a potential defect with the Dometic Manufacturing Company’s 
Drop-In Stove Model# CE99-ZF/PI8022 that were manufactured by Suburban between 
August 1, 2020 and June 30, 2021.We have determined that your trailer with a VIN of 
insert vin number here falls within the timeframe of this campaign and this model stove 
may be installed in your trailer. Attached you will find a copy of the Safety Recall Report that 
was issued to Dometic by NHTSA. As of this date Shadow Trailers, Inc. has not had any 
reports of any Drop-In Stove issues in general or related to this campaign. We are confident 
that our installation protocol and system checks meet/exceed the Manufacturers 
requirements with our customers safety as the top priority. We are directing you to go to the 
Dometic Manufacturing website (dometic.com) or call the Dometic Customer Service 
Hotline @ (888) 943-4905 for any questions regarding your particular stove. This recall is 
being conducted by Dometic and not Shadow Trailers, however, we wanted to make our 
customers aware of this campaign. Again, you must contact Dometic Manufacturing for any 
questions or concerns you may have.  

               Sincerely,  

John Ryan/Shadow Trailers, Inc. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shadow Trailers, Inc. 
951 S. W. 21st Place 
Williston, Fla. 32696 


